HOWEVALLEY ELEMENTARY

SBDM MINUTES

June 28, 2007

Members present:  Donna Ghaderi- teacher representative, Sarah Kuhn – teacher representative, Danielle Bryan-teacher representative, Donna Keeney- parent and Beth Handel-principal/chairperson.  

Mrs. Handel presented the proposed June special meeting agenda and SBDM Committee approved the agenda as presented. (Kuhn-1st, Ghaderi-2nd)

Minutes from the May SBDM meeting were presented.  Committee approved as read.  (Ghaderi-1st, Bryan-2nd)

Accident reports and the school activities budget were presented for review.

Mrs. Handel thanked all the council members for the service over the past year(s).

Mrs. Handel shared that we still have one open position, that being the Librarian/Media Specialist, which will be filled in July after the posting closes.  Mrs. Ghaderi has been granted a leave of absence to move with her family to India due to her husband’s work.

With no other business the council went into closed session at 8:10 a.m. to discuss personnel.
Mrs. Handel presented the staffing recommendations from the hiring committee.   The following personnel were recommended for positions at Howevalley Elementary:

Lucy Dunford-Special education teacher

Deborah Lewis-Special education teacher

Melanie Cundiff- .5 Music/Arts and Humanities teacher

Brenda Overstreet- Instructional Assistant

Jamie Cox-Instructional Assistant

The SBDM Council unanimously approved the positions as presented.

With no other business the council ended the closed session at 8:20 a.m.

The next scheduled meeting will be held just prior to the start of school with the new council members after they have received training.
